Unofficial Translation

August 3, 2022

H.E. Mr. Irakli Garibashvili

Prime Minister of Georgia

Your Excellency,

[ would like to extend my sincere congratulations on the occasion of the 30th anniversary of the
establishment of diplomatic relations between Japan and Georgia.

Sharing basic values with Japan, Georgia is an important partner of our country in developing free
and open international order based on the rule of law. Ever since the establishment of diplomatic
relations, Japan and Georgia have been promoting people-to-people exchange in wide areas such
as political, economic and cultural ties and I am very pleased that our friendly relations are steadily
developing.

Japan and Georgia have potential for further development of the relationship. Taking the
opportunity of 30th anniversary of the establishment of diplomatic relations, I hope that the bonds
between our peoples will become stronger and would like to cooperate with Your Excellency to
further deepen the excellent relations between our countries.

I wish Your Excellency your health and every success in your endeavour as well as well-being of
your people.

KISHIDA Fumio

Prime Minister of Japan



